
Lebanon, Maine Planning Board 

Workshop Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday November 27, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Members Present                                               Others Present 
                                      

S. O’Brien - Chair                                                      Chip Harlow 
A. LePage – Vice-Chair                                                                      

D. Harriman                                                                                        

B. Harris-Howard    

                                                                            

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

The workshop was opened. 

 

Site Plan Review - Discussion on the newly accepted Site Plan Review Ordinance was discussed in 

regard to creating an application for the review. Several applications from different towns were reviewed 

and the proposed application created will be reviewed once again with any suggestions changes and voted 

upon at the next scheduled meeting of Monday, December 3rd, 2018. 

 

 

 
1/7/19 Minutes were reviewed and approved. 

 


